
BOARD NOTES - by Ken Sakai, Secretary 
The Board has approved to supply official crests of the Golf Course 
Superintendents Association of Northern California to the membership 
at a cost of $10.00. Will be available about July. 
Gale Love is working on an Assistant Superintendent questionnaire. 
Credit may be given for Class A or B exam in exchange for attendance 
at the present Asilomar Institutes. Need four to qualify. 
Grady Simril was elected to serve a 2 year term for the California Golf 
Course Superintendents Association . 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + 

CALIFORNIA GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION August meeting 
The Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California/is 
being cancelled so that our members can participate in the California 
Golf Course Superintendents Association annual meeting to be held at 
San Luis Bay Inn, Avila Beach August 10 & 11, 1980 
August 10th will consist of an educational session from 11:00 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. From 3:00 to 5:30 p.m. will be funtime (horseshoes, Softball, 
and volleyball). From 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. the social hour followed by 
a Santa Maria style barbeque. 
There will be a ladies program for Sunday afternoon. 
August 11th is the golf tournament. 

A1 Glaze, Chairman and Mike Mc Craw Assistant Chairman state this is 
a busy time of the year so make your reservations at one of the following 
motels. 
In San Luis Obispo In Pismo Beach Both Areas Code 805 
Budget Motel 543-6443 Kon Tiki 773-4833 
Discovery Inn 543-2036 Sea Crest 773-4608 
Howard Johnsons 654-2000 Sea Gypsy 773-1802 
Madonna Inn 543-3000 Shore Cliff 773-4671 
Motel 6 544-8400 Spyglass 773-4855 
Royal Oak 544-4410 
Sands 544-0500 

The educational program will be published next month. 

GCSA of Central California Chapter has elected Mike McCraw (2 years) 
and A1 Glaze (1 year) to serve as Board memebers on the California 
Golf Course Superintendents Association. Likewise GCSA of Northern 
California has elected Grady Simril (2 years) and Bob Livesey (1 year) 
to serve on that Board. 


